Loughton Town Council Planning & Licensing Committee — 25 November 2019

Application No: EPF/2486/19

Officer: Natalie Price

Applicant Name: Mr Matthew Wood

Planning File No: 016390

Location: 5 Staples Road, Loughton, 1G10 1HP

Proposal: Ground and lower ground floor rear renovation and extension.

The Committee OBJECTED to this application on the grounds that this
proposal was out of keeping with the style of the property, which is in the
Staples Road Conservation Area. Members also commented that the
proposal had the potential to cause a flood risk to neighbouring properties
in Shaftesbury.

The Committee believes that this development, alone or in conjunction with
others, may have an adverse effect on the Epping Forest Special Area of
Conservation. Accordingly, the Committee believes that it would be unsafe
and unsound to grant this application, by virtue of the increase of cubic
capacity of this building and the possible greater number of occupants
living there.

A member of the Committee would not be willing to attend an Area
Planning Sub-Committee South meeting, having nothing further to add.



